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From the National Book Award-winning author of Middle Passage, a fearless fictional portrait of Dr. Martin
Luther King Jr. and his pivotal moment in American history.

Set against the tensions of Civil Rights era America, Dreamer is a remarkable fictional excursion into the
last two years of Martin Luther King Jr.'s life, when the political and personal pressures on this country's
most preeminent moral leader were the greatest. While in Chicago for his first northern campaign against
poverty and inequality, King encounters Chaym Smith, whose startling physical resemblance to King wins
him the job of official stand-in. Matthew Bishop, a civil rights worker and loyal follower of King, is given
the task of training the smart and deeply cynical Smith for the job. In doing so, Bishop must face the issue of
what makes one man great while another man can only stand in for greatness. Provocative, heartfelt, and
masterfully rendered, Charles Johnson confirms yet again that he is one of the great treasures of modern
American literature.

Dr. Charles Johnson is a novelist, screenwriter, essayist, professional cartoonist and the Pollock Professor of
English at the University of Washington. He is the author of more than sixteen books, including the
PEN/Faulkner nominated story collection The Sorcerer's Apprentice and the novel Middle Passage, for
which he won the National Book Award.
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From reader reviews:

Bob Bartlett:

A lot of people always spent their very own free time to vacation or even go to the outside with them
household or their friend. Do you know? Many a lot of people spent they will free time just watching TV, as
well as playing video games all day long. If you wish to try to find a new activity that is look different you
can read some sort of book. It is really fun for you personally. If you enjoy the book which you read you can
spent all day every day to reading a reserve. The book Dreamer: A Novel it is quite good to read. There are a
lot of people who recommended this book. These were enjoying reading this book. Should you did not have
enough space to develop this book you can buy the e-book. You can m0ore simply to read this book from the
smart phone. The price is not to cover but this book offers high quality.

Michele Anderson:

Playing with family in a park, coming to see the water world or hanging out with buddies is thing that
usually you might have done when you have spare time, and then why you don't try thing that really opposite
from that. Just one activity that make you not experiencing tired but still relaxing, trilling like on roller
coaster you have been ride on and with addition of information. Even you love Dreamer: A Novel, you may
enjoy both. It is fine combination right, you still wish to miss it? What kind of hang type is it? Oh can
happen its mind hangout guys. What? Still don't buy it, oh come on its identified as reading friends.

Russell Wade:

Don't be worry in case you are afraid that this book will filled the space in your house, you could have it in
e-book means, more simple and reachable. This Dreamer: A Novel can give you a lot of good friends
because by you taking a look at this one book you have issue that they don't and make a person more like an
interesting person. This particular book can be one of one step for you to get success. This book offer you
information that possibly your friend doesn't recognize, by knowing more than other make you to be great
folks. So , why hesitate? Let us have Dreamer: A Novel.

Randy Hunter:

A lot of people said that they feel weary when they reading a book. They are directly felt the idea when they
get a half areas of the book. You can choose often the book Dreamer: A Novel to make your reading is
interesting. Your current skill of reading ability is developing when you similar to reading. Try to choose
straightforward book to make you enjoy to see it and mingle the sensation about book and reading especially.
It is to be initial opinion for you to like to wide open a book and go through it. Beside that the e-book
Dreamer: A Novel can to be a newly purchased friend when you're really feel alone and confuse in what
must you're doing of this time.
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